11 May 2020

To whom it may concern,

RE: Land at Dry Drayton Road, Oakington

As the landowner of the above site please accept this letter as confirmation that we authorise
Claremont Planning Consultancy Ltd (our retained Agent) to promote the site for residential
development on our behalf.

| trust this is acceptable and that the site can now be carefully considered in the current Call of Sites
consultation as a suitable location for future housing growth.

Please do not hesitate to contact our Agent if you have any queries.

Yours faithfully






